
 

JUNE 2015 

President’s Message 

President's Message 
No message this month...I am in my 
lounge chair, enjoying the summer 
sun, and relaxing until September.  
Keep on sewing!  Cindy 
 

June 11th Meeting 

Our June meeting guest speaker is Sharon 

Pinka. Sharon Pinka will focus her 

presentation on embroidered quilts. She 

is a member of the American Quilt Study 

Group, and the Midwest Fabric Study 

Group,and lives in the Mansfield,OH area.  

So...Bring your embroidered quilts to 

share!  If you have blocks, attach them 

with pins to a sheet or tablecloth to make 

sharing them easier! 

What was that pattern?  

I had a few questions about the pattern 
for the quilt I showed at the May 
meeting.  It's free online at 
http://www.modabakeshop.com/2013/0
6/simply-style-stacked-squares-
quilt.html or just search Simply Style 
Stacked Squares online. – Sheila Painter 

 

Retreat 2015 

"Quilters Have PURSE-onality!!" 

registration is going strong. We only have 

14 spaces left!  This retreat will be held 

October 22, 23, 24 and 25 at the Howard 

Johnson's in Lima. Registration forms are 

online and were also emailed in 

April.  Each person will be able to sew on 

a six foot table. Plenty of space!! The 

committee has several demonstrations 

planned. There are lots of shops in the 

area. And best of all the fun and laughter 

when sewing with your quilt besties! 

Hurry to sign up so you won't be left out! 

– Joanne Streacker 

Mini Groups 

Daytime – Contact Alta Codding 

St V’s – June 19th, 9:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. at 
Karen Glassford’s home. See roster for 
address. Bring your lunch and a project to 
work on; donation fabric & batting 
available. 

Bowling Green Community Quilters – 
Contact Barb Lemon 

Art Group – Tuesday, June 16th, 7 p.m. at 
Grounds for Thought. We will be in the 
conference room. We are listed under 
BSQ on the schedule.  

 

 President: Cindy Huffman  V.P. Diana Whitman 

Treasurer: Barb Wilhelm   Historian Marge Hufford 

Secretary: Diane Giveins  Immediate Past President: Marilyn Riewaldt 

Newsletter: Denise Beck, Carol Ballard-snail mail 

Members-at-large: Deborah Tell, Carol Ballard, Joanne Streaker  

The guild meets each 2nd Thursday at the Bowling Green Parks & Recreation Building 

at 1291 Conneaut Street, Bowling Green, OH. Doors open at 6 p.m. The December 

meeting is a brunch at the Bowling Green Country Club.  
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